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AGENDA MEMORANDUM 


 


 


SUBJECT 


 


Motion to adopt the staff recommendation related to the annexation by the City of Kirkland of the 


Bridle View Development and transfer of water service customers from the City of Redmond to 
Kirkland.   


 
BACKGROUND 


 


In late 2008, the Kirkland City Council was asked to consider a proposed annexation of the 


Bridle View Development and Snyder’s Corner Park.  The existing homes are currently part of 
the City of Redmond’s water service area.  However, upon annexation, responsibility for water 


service will be transferred from Redmond to the City of Kirkland.  Redmond began providing 


water service to this area when the Cities of Bellevue, Kirkland and Redmond assumed the 


Rose Hill Water District.  The 52 customers involved were included in the customer base of 
Redmond as a Founding Member.   


 


While the shifting of the 52 connections results in growth to one Member and reduction to 
another Member, this shifting between Cascade Members does not result in a new development 


or capital costs of growth.  This transfer does not increase demands on the Cascade Supply 


System or increase Cascade’s total Supply Commitment to its Members.   
 


FISCAL IMPACT  


 


None. 
 


OPTIONS 


 
1. Adopt the staff recommendation for implementation of the RCFC Methodology with 


regard to the Bridle View Annexation. 


 


2. Do not adopt the staff recommendation for implementation of the RCFC Methodology 
with regard to the Bridle View Annexation and provide alternate direction.   


 


 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 


 


Adopt the staff recommendation for implementation of the RCFC Methodology with regard to the 
Bridle View Annexation 
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